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Feedback: Special Departmental Bargaining Chamber –  

16 August 2023 

 

A Special Departmental Bargaining Chamber meeting was held on 16 August 2023. The employer tabled 

the following policies for amendments and proposed that these policies be deferred to the Policy Task 

Team for further engagement:  

 

• Policy on PAIA 

• Funeral and Bereavement Policy 

 

The PSA noted the tabling of the said policies for amendments and invites members to provide inputs. 

Inputs or comments may be emailed to SMaloka@dsbd.gov.za or aubrey.mabotsa@psa.co.za by not 

later than 25 August 2023. 

 

Members will be informed of developments. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website (www.psa.co.za), send an email to 

ask@psa.co.za, or contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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